
Eagles for Children May Recap 

Chatham Hills Members, 

With the weather starting to finally break after our typical unpredictable spring here in 
Central Indiana. We hope you all have been able to enjoy time out on the course! I wanted 
to provide you all with our monthly Eagles for Children (EFC) Update! 

We had Fourteen Eagles made in the month of May, thanks to the following players: 

HOLE in ONES: Randy Aikman (14) and Jay Duerr (2) 

EAGLES: Jim Ulm (13), Gary Warzala (13) , Don Debone (17), Chris Deter (17), and Jeff 
Hansen (17) 

Eric Harvey (7 & 17) and Johnny Hart (13 & 17) are the first players with 2 eagles made 
(Johnny made 2 on the same day!!!). 

Jack Harris (18), Will Lowery (7), and Luke Moore (3) are the first Eagles made by our 
impressive junior golfers 

Love the excitement on the course as members are entering eagles on their cards, rolling in 
putts and chipping in shots for kids in our community. Great Playing!! 

Below you will also see a few notes on this incredible program and answers to questions 
that have come up. 

• In a few weeks we will outline the process of submitting nominations for Children's 
Charities that hold the deepest ties to the golf members of our Chatham Hills 
community. THIS IS THE REAL MEANING behind our Eagles for Children program. 

• Now that we have some data on our Eagles made, we can estimate what your family 
contribution would be for this program. Assuming another 14 Eagles from June - 
September, plus the 18 that have already been made. your charitable contribution 
would be $296. This is roughly the individual cost of playing in a golf scramble, but 
the aggregated benefit to children in our community would be approximately 
$90,000! 

• Please remember to call the pro shop or stop by after your round to have your 
attested gross eagle recorded. 

• Even if you opted-out of the EFC program your eagle still counts and raises money 
for our children's charities. There are no penalty strokes for opting back into the EFC 



program at any time or making a one-time donation ($2,000 raised to date in one-
time donations). 

• Every quarter, 100% of all money raised will be wired to the EFC Foundation in 
Michigan. The Foundation will return 100% of our money in the form of checks to 
our selected charities in October / November as well as send out all charitable tax 
documents to all participating members in January. 

• Please follow this link to make a One-Time Contribution or Opt Out 

Thank you all again for your generosity and support. 

Let's go make some Eagles for the Kids, 

Brandon Snell & Gary Warzala 

 

https://www.chathamhills.com/fw/mailmanager/mail_click.asp?m=1163&l=9ca7a6a9a76d6199d2dae0a1a660a0a09861e4d9e3a696aa789f6bab94c0b8dbb57e69&e=garywarzala@gmail.com

